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Subject: Your City of Albuquerque public records request #20-6145 has been closed.
Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 at 7:59:32 AM Pacific Daylight Time
From: City of Albuquerque Public Records
To: records@americanoversight.org

EXTERNAL SENDER

-- Attach a non-image file and/or reply ABOVE THIS LINE with a message, and it will be sent to staff on this request. --

City of Albuquerque Public Records

Hi there
Record request #20-6145 has been closed. The
closure reason supplied was:

Hello Mr. Evers:

On August 31, 2020, we received your public records request for
the following records:

All email communications (including emails and email
attachments) sent by 1) Mayor Keller, Chief of Staff Michael
Puelle, or Assistant to the Chief of Staff Kelly Maez, to 2) anyone
communicating from an email address ending in eop.gov.

Please provide all responsive records from July 15, 2020, through
the date the search is conducted.
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This communication will confirm our completion of your request.
We have searched for responsive records and not been able to
locate or identify any records. As a result, there are no
responsive records related to your request that are maintained by
my office.

 

My office will now close your public records request.

 

Respectfully,

Yvette Gurule

IPRA Specialist

View Request 20-6145

POWERED BY NEXTREQUEST
The All in One Records Requests Platform

Questions about your request? Reply to this email or sign in to contact staff at City of Albuquerque.

Technical support: See our help page

http://nextrequest.cabq.gov/requests/20-6145
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https://click.pstmrk.it/2m/nextrequest.cabq.gov%2Frequests%2F20-6145/r69RJg8/DbEk/gFzrRywR0B/cmVxdWVzdGVyX3JlcXVlc3RfY2xvc2Vk
https://click.pstmrk.it/2sm/www.nextrequest.com/sK9RJg8/DbEk/HMUQU7r3v3/cmVxdWVzdGVyX3JlcXVlc3RfY2xvc2Vk
https://click.pstmrk.it/2sm/www.nextrequest.com%2Fsupport/sa9RJg8/DbEk/6LKcCKQxEV/cmVxdWVzdGVyX3JlcXVlc3RfY2xvc2Vk

